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Important Dates:

● 9/1 Labor Day-No School
● 9/11 Holy Day-No School
● 9/13 Early Release
● 9/23 Picture Day
● 9/27 Holy Day-No School

Welcome back staff & 
students!

The 2024-2025 school year is in full swing! Please join me in welcoming our 
new elementary teacher, Klavdee, and Marina, our ELL Tutor. We are 
excited to have them be part of our team.

Additionally, middle school co-ed soccer has begun. Come out and support 
our HOB students as they showcase their skills!

Thank you for your continued dedication and support.



Middle 
School

6th Grade: 

- In ELA we have been reading “Brown Girl Dreaming” and studying the 
question “how to get your voice heard”. 

- In Math we have been learning mental math strategies

7th Grade:

- In ELA we have been studying Plot and how to organize our stories into the 5 
categories

- In Math we have been studying variable and algebraic thinking/expressions

8th Grade: 

- In ELA we have been studying Science Fiction and learning how to use 
academic vocabulary

- In Math we have been studying math operations with fractions

All Grades:

- In Science we have been studying and thinking about the question “How is it 
possible to charge electrical devices when the power is out?” and all about 
energy and its different forms! 

- In History we have begun learning about how to be Historians and use critical 
thinking to answer questions

- In Health we have been focusing on creating good routines for AM and PM to 
make sure we are taking care of our bodies 

- In PE we have been focusing on our soccer skills! (Extra practice before the 
big game!)

- Every Friday we have “Finance Fridays” where we study how to best manage 
our money and how to budget wisely. 



Elementary 

Hi my name is Klavdee I’m the new K-5 Elementary teacher. We have an upcoming Title 1 Event 
coming up on the 12th. I hope to meet you all there.

The Kindergarteners are learning about object placement in both Math and Language Arts. They 
are also learning how to hold a pencil and write with it. They are practicing drawing shapes and 
lines so if you can have them do this at home as well, that would be great.

The 1st and 2nd graders are learning how to add and subtract one digit numbers in math, and 
are writing/illustrating stories in language art. They are also reading stories and answering 
comprehension questions. 

The 3rd graders are learning how to add 3 digit numbers for Math, and are reading and 
answering comprehension questions about their stories in Language Arts. 

The 4th graders are rounding 4 digit numbers and are also reading and answering 
comprehension questions about their stories in Language Arts.

The 5th graders are learning about volume in Math, and are also reading and answering 
comprehension questions about their stories in Language Arts.


